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Online Travel Declaration for November /December School Holidays

Parents are requested to declare and update your child’s travel plans during

the November/December holidays through Parents Gateway (PG).

Parents of all Primary 1 students are to declare their travel plans of your

children regardless of travel intent. A ‘NIL’ return is required even if you are not

planning to travel.

For Primary 2 to 6 students, parents need to declare the travel plans of your

children only if your children intend to travel.

Travel declarations must be submitted

online by 15 November 2019.

Dates 11-13 November 2019 (Mon to Wed)

Time 6.45 a.m. to 7.20 a.m.

Venue CCA Room 3

NTUC Donate-A-Textbook Project 2019 

As we encourage the students to develop the spirit of giving and to show care

for the environment, the school will continue to support the NTUC Donate-A-

Textbook Project 2019. Parents may bring used textbooks and activity books to

the school at the stipulated dates and these books will be collected by NTUC

staff. The details are as follow:
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Date Level Activity/ Event Remarks

5 Nov P4 Singapore Hokkien Huay Kuan P4 

BICEP Quiz

7 Nov P4 P4 Learning Journey @ Science 

Centre - 4GT & 4KN

7.30 a.m. to 5.30 

p.m.

8 Nov P4 P4 Learning Journey @ Science 

Centre – 4DL, 4IT & 4PS

7.30 a.m. to 5.30 

p.m.

12 Nov P4 P4 Learning Journey @ Science 

Centre – 4RP, 4RS & 4SC

7.30 a.m. to 5.30 

p.m.

14 Nov P1 & P2 Parent-Child-Teacher Conference -

Day 1

2 p.m. to 5 p.m.

All School Closing Ceremony Last day of school 

for P1 to P5 

students

15 Nov P1 & P2 Parent Child Teacher Conference -

Day 2

8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

P6 Graduation Ceremony 9 a.m. to 11 a.m

All P6 parents are 

invited to attend.

16 Nov to 1 

Jan 2020

All Year-end school holiday

18 Nov P1 

(2020)

Primary 1 Orientation

NCPS e-bulletin (survey)

As we come to a close with this last e-bulletin for

the year, we would like to gather some feedback

on how we can better our communication with

you through this platform. Hence, we hope you

can spend some time to participate in this survey.

Please click on this link e-bulletin survey.

https://forms.gle/s7LjGLjDN9tvpfXd8
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CHILDREN’S DAY 

CELEBRATIONS

Our school celebrated Children’s Day on

3 October 2019. We started off with an

entertaining and spectacular concert. Our

School Leaders and teachers danced to a

Korean Pop song in a music video

produced specially for the children. The

children were also amazed by the

wonderful song item put on by the School

Leaders and teachers and entertained by

our teacher emcees, Mr Kiew and Miss

Chong, who were dressed in our school

uniform!

With the help from our parent

volunteers from the Parent Support

Group (PSG) who supported in the

setting up and facilitation of activities,

the school organised a carnival where

the students were actively engaged in

various interesting games and

photography sessions.
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As part of our Cyber Wellness@NCPS Programme, we proudly held our fourth

termly ‘Cyber Wellness@Recess’ for 2019 in week 7 of Term 4. The theme for

this term was ‘Cyber Citizenship’. During the three recesses, our dedicated

Cyber Wellness Student Ambassadors engaged their fellow schoolmates in fun-

filled activities that educate them on ‘Handling Online Content and Behaviour’.

Cyber Wellness@Recess
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Chinese Classics @Recess 
for Primary 3 and Primary 4 students

The Chinese Classics@Recess was held twice a term this year. There were

activities to deepen student’s knowledge on Chinese Culture. Children were

exposed to a wide variety of subjects covered in the Chinese Classics like poetry,

astrology, history and many more. Through Chinese Classics@Recess, students

viewed educational videos and participated in short quizzes. They learnt about

positive values such as Respect, Filial Piety and Care and how to display such

values in their daily lives.
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Maths Play@Recess
For the final Maths Play@Recess this year, the students had a chance to

play the two games ‘Four In A Row’ and ‘Kanoodle’. They participated

enthusiastically after having their meals in the canteen. All the iPads and

games were loaned out within a short period of time. They could either

play against the computer or compete with their friends online. We look

forward to more fun and educational games next year!
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Science @ Recess

During Science@Recess, the students were

introduced to the new Smart Cara

(composting) machine. It is a machine that

turns food waste that contains moisture to

dehydrated and pulverized powder that is

1/10th of the original mass. It will then be

used as a compost in the school garden.
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International Dance 

Values In Action (VIA)
As their VIA activity, the international

dance students did a short performance

during the aesthetics week and showed

the audience how to use the ‘shooting

star’ as a prop for dance. The ‘shooting

star’ is a folded piece of paper attached

to a string, and the dancer can twirl it

above their heads, or at the side of the

body.Aesthetic Week
During the Aesthetic Week, the art

club members put together two

different stations to enhance the

learning experience with their fellow

schoolmates. Works of students from

all levels were displayed and students

tried out stencil art and cursive writing.

This experiences expose the students

to work with various tools, processes

and media in different range of art to

stimulate creativity and imagination

through the activities.
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Primary 6 Learning Journey 
@ Patek Phillipe Watch Art 

Grand Exhibition

The Primary 6 students had the

opportunity to choose the destination of

their choice for their learning journey. On

8 October, one group participated in the

Wings of Asia Aviation Awareness

Programme, while the rest of the cohort

went to the Patek Phillipe Watch Art

Grand Exhibition at Marina Bay Sands.

The students immersed themselves in the

beauty of the watches created by the

Patek Phillipe team of artisans. They got

to see beautiful craftsmanship, learnt

about the laborious techniques of creating

amazing artwork on the watches and

marvelled at the historical antique

watches that had been preserved for

many years and then restored by skilful

artisans.

At the aerospace area,

participants are inspired to

consider a future career in the

aviation industry. They were

treated to experiential

activities and informative

talks. They had the

opportunity to explore the

base and an up close and

personal experience in the

propeller plane.
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2019 Primary 6 Bi-Cultural Exchange Programme (BiCEP) Graduation 
@ Singapore HokkienHuayKuan(SHHK) Building

On 29 October 2019, our Primary 6 BiCEP students celebrated their three enriching

years of bilingual cultural learning experiences with a grand and much-awaited BiCEP

Graduation ceremony at Singapore Hokkien Huay Kuan Building, Sennet Road.

During their 3-year BiCEP journey, they had the opportunities to learn and enjoy Chinese

literature, Chinese culture, translation and oracy skills. They forged strong friendship with

their fellow BiCEP peers, both in Nan Chiau Primary School and the 5 SHHK schools

during school-based activities, language camps and overseas immersion trips.

On this memorable day, our students proudly graduated in the presence of their parents,

school leaders & teachers from all 5 SHHK schools. They also performed poem

recitation and sang a song with their BiCEP peers from Kong Hwa School & Ai Tong

School.

We wish all our BiCEP graduands all the best for their future endeavours.
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School Green 

Award 2019

Every year, Nan Chiau Primary

School takes part in the School

Green Award organised by

Singapore Environment Council.

This award gives recognition to

schools for their green efforts. We

are pleased to announce that this

year, our school has attained the

Vanda Miss Joaquim tier, which

is the highest tier of the award.

We would like to thank all

students, staff and parents for

their support. We look forward to

greater involvement by all in our

quest to fight global warming and

climate change.


